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April 28, 2018 
 
Please be advised that starting Monday, April 30

th
 the following road restrictions will be in effect: 

 

 Raglan Street (Hwy 60) and Munroe Avenue signalized intersection will become a 4-way stop. 
 

 Raglan Street North from Lochiel Street North to Monroe Avenue may have lane reductions with flagging 
operations. 

 
The road restrictions are part of the Highway 60 – Downtown reconstruction project to allow the installation of 
watermains. 
 
If you have any questions please call the Town of Renfrew Department of Development & Works at (613) 432-
8166. 
 
 
 
 
 
Lane Cleroux       
Project Manager       
Town of Renfrew           
Phone: 613-432-8166        
Email: lcleroux@renfrew.ca     
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